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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

 
No 38/21 

 
RIVER CLYDE – ROTHESAY DOCK AND RIVER CART ENTRANCE  

 
DREDGING WORKS 

 
 

     Chart 2007B & 1994 
 
Mariners are advised that dredging works are planned for the entrance to the River Cart ( 55° 53.5’N 
004° 24.3’W)  and inside Rothesay Dock alongside the fuel berth (55° 53.55’N 004° 23.85’W) 
commencing on or around 10th June 2021 for approximately 3 days.  The dredge material will be 
disposed of in the Cloch Foul Ground area (55° 58.13’N 004° 52.7’W). 
 

 
 
 
The vessel “DEO GLORA” will conduct the works and will display all appropriate lights and signals 
during operational periods.  
 
Mariners are requested to navigate with care when transiting this area. 
 
For further information contact Estuary Radio 0151-949 6651 or VHF 12. 

 


